Sky Valley Property Owners Association General meeting minutes 10/18/23

President Grace Guess called the meeting to order at 3:05 thanking each of the the board
members for their contributions this year. She also thanked Ed Steil for his work on the resident
watch program, Luke Fogarty for the breakfasts, and Bruce Gant for his work on becoming a
Purple Heart City.

For 2024, June 19 will be the first meeting, June 23 the Welcome Back party and August 7 The
Purple Heart Day celebrations with guest speaker and honor guard.

The nominating committee of Carolyn MacLendon and Bruce Gant submitted Jim Phelps as
Treasurer and Grace Guess as President. There were no other nominations from the floor so
the proposed slate was approved.

Other announcements were solicited with Lou MacNaughton inviting donations of blue and
green glass bottles.

Vice President Don Germano introduced and Treasurer Tom Smith presented $1500 checks to
each of these 4 charities with brief remarks by their representatives:

Hope House (Place of Hope North Georgia) Elizabeth Adams

Faith (Fighting Abuse in the Home) Caroline Wallace

Food Bank of NE GA, James Brim

SVSM Volunteer Fire & Rescue, Ken Siglar

The meeting was adjourned at 3:25 pm.

Respectfully submitted, Pam Henderson



